
   

 

Top Tip! 

The book we are reading this week teaches children to be kind and to share with their friends. Follow the link on how to develop good 

behaviour in your child at home and how to implement good values in listening, sharing and playing amicably with friends. 

http://www.parents.com/toddlers-preschoolers/development/friendship/learning-to-share/?slideId=50983 

  

 

Reminders  

Due to the weather getting warmer, please ensure that your child 

brings in a hat and wears sun block to school. The sun block 

must be applied at home. Please do not send sun block in to 

school. Thank you. 

Please provide your child with a swimming costume/trunks, an 

extra change of clothes and a towel each day. Children will have 

the opportunity to splash in a shallow splash pool in small timed 

group sessions for the rest of the term. Please remember to write 

your child’s name on each item brought in. Thank you. 

 

 

This Week in F1  4/05/2017 

 

A look back at this week… 

 
We looked at fish, crabs, prawns and 

clams. The children thoroughly 

enjoyed the experience. 

At home: 

Continue to practise counting up to and beyond 

10, depending on your child’s ability. 

Continue to develop your child’s understanding 

of the shape names and their properties. 

Continue to practise recognising and writing 

their name at home. 

Continue to practice their phonic knowledge 

going over all the sounds learned to date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following week we will be: 

 Introducing the story “Sharing a Shell” by 

Julia Donaldson. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NL2nJIu

B7bI 

 About the ocean and its many sea creatures.  

 2D shapes and their properties. 

 Counting beyond 10. 

 About using technology. 

 Exploring a rock pool. 

 Creative activities to do with sea creatures. 

 Eating fish and chips. 
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